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Who will this consultation be of most interest to?

Carlingford Lough shellfish harvesters, enforcement authorities, official control sampling officers,
official control testing laboratories and other interested stakeholders.

Consultation subject

A proposal by the Food Standards Agency (FSA) to rationalise the number of official control
monitoring points for biotoxin and phytoplankton monitoring in Carlingford Lough and introduce
Representative Monitoring Points (RMPs) and Associated Harvesting Areas (AHAs) .

Purpose of the consultation

To seek comments from industry, enforcement authorities, and other interested stakeholders on
the proposed rationalisation of biotoxin and phytoplankton monitoring in Carlingford Lough and
the implementation of RMPs and AHAs.
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How to respond

https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/2021%20Carlingford%20Lough%20Biotoxin%20RA%20Consultation%20summary%20of%20responses%20-%20Final_LMGtracked%20changes%20JD%20changes.pdf
https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/2021%20Carlingford%20Lough%20Biotoxin%20RA%20Consultation%20summary%20of%20responses%20-%20Final_LMGtracked%20changes%20JD%20changes.pdf
https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/consultation_pack.pdf
https://www.food.gov.uk/sites/default/files/media/document/consultation_pack.pdf


Responses to this consultation should be emailed or posted to the addresses below:

Email: executive.support@food.gov.uk

Postal address:

Food Standards Agency in Northern Ireland 
Executive Support Unit
10a-c Clarendon Road, Belfast
Co Antrim
BT1 3GB

Publication of response summary

Within three months of a consultation ending we aim to publish a summary of responses received
and provide a link to it from this page.

You can find information on how we handle data provided in response to consultations in our
Consultations privacy notice.

Further information

This consultation has been prepared in accordance with HM Government Consultation Principles.
If an Impact Assessment has been produced, this is included in the consultation documents. If no
Impact Assessment has been provided, the reason will be given in the consultation document.
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